
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – September 7, 2018 

 
PSAT Registration Deadline upcoming​|​The Wake County Public School System will offer the 
PSAT on Wednesday, Oct. 10th.   
  
The PSAT is a standardized, multiple-choice test that includes three sections: critical reading, 
mathematics and writing. The test provides practice for the SAT and offers insight for advising and 
counseling students.  
  
Students must register by September 10, 2018 to be allowed to take the PSAT. Your child 
may register at school in Student Services.  To register, there is an administration fee of $16 
that must be paid.  
  
The PSAT allows 11th grade students the opportunity to potentially qualify for a National Merit 
scholarship if they receive a very high score (generally the top 1%). For this reason, WCPSS is 
offering the test free of charge to those students with a weighted GPA of 4.313 or higher.  Fee 
waivers are also available for students based on financial need.  
  
Please feel free to contact your school counselor with any questions you might have concerning the 
administration of the PSAT test.  
  
Interest Meeting for Girls Basketball​|Girls interested in playing basketball this year should plan 
on attending an interest meeting today, Friday, September 7th at the beginning of A, B, and C 
lunches in room 1210 across from the Cafeteria. 
 
Homecoming Court​ ​| Any student interested in being on Homecoming Court for our 
Homecoming game on September 21st please pick up a form from the main office or see Mrs. 
Steele in room 258. All forms are due to Mrs. Steele by September 7th. All grade levels will be 
represented on the court. 
 
Powderpuff​|Beginning Tuesday Powderpuff applications will be available on the SGA bulletin 
board in front of student services. Applications will be accepted during lunch. 
 
Joining SGA​|Do you have school spirit? Join Student Government Association! Applications are 
in Student Services, the main office, or any SGA teacher. 
 
 
 


